Announcing Professional Training Courses in
Geographic Information Systems (GIS)

Memorandum For: Students, Graduates, Supporters, and Stakeholders of the University of South Florida’s
School of Public Affairs

As'G%ographic Information Systems (GIS) becomes increasingly vital to professionals and practitioners in
urban/regional planning and public administration, the University of South Florida’s School of Public Affairs is
pleased to announce a series of professional development workshops in this critical area. These graduate-level
courses will be offered at USF’s Tampa Campus in order to ensure access to our computer laboratory’s most up-
-date software products, such as ArcGIS.
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